
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Hi Everyone, I hope that this message finds you in the best of health. As 
summer is quickly closing in on us,  it will soon be time to start doing 
yard  work and gardening. Just make sure that if you have strenuous yardwork to 
do, make sure you do a little at a time or if possible try to get a family member or friend 
to help you. 

I would like to remind our members that our next Executive Board meeting will be      
Saturday June 14th at 10:00 AM. The Membership meeting is scheduled for 11:00 AM.    
I will not be available for the meetings and Past Post Commander Mike Marshall has 
agreed to run the meetings for the day. He is a very friendly  individual who has a great 
deal of  knowledge regarding the Legion and other things in general. 

 

Theresa and I will be attending the Boys State orientation and information session 
scheduled for the same day, same time at the Matthew Glab Post No. 1477 in         
Lackawanna, N.Y. I would like to mention that the Lamm Post Auxiliary will be holding a 
Rumage and Baked goods sale in the Grove from 11:00 AM to 4:00 PM. If you can, 
please stop by to try to support them in their endeavors 

 

I would like to mention to those reading this message, whether you are a member or not. Our Post sits 
on a large lot as you may or may not know, we have an extensive lawn that needs to be cut quite often. If 
you  know someone who may be willing to help with the lawn care at the Post, please let either myself or 
one of our staff know. It would be greatly appreciated. 

 

For God and Country,  

Commander Phil 

Commanders Message 



https://buffaloniagarahonorflight.org 

All of the posted Meat Raffles at the George F. Lamm Post are open to 

the public. More information on some of the raffles can be found on our    

website, http://americanlegionpost622.com/newandupcomingevenets 

Attention Lamm Post Members 

If you have an email address, but 

are not currently receiving the 

newsletter, Lamm Lights, to your in 

box, please send us your email      

information to : 

georgeflammpost622@gmail.com 
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What can we at the George F. Lamm Post do to increase 
your membership experience or participation? What 
would You like to see at the Post? What events or  

          activities? Email your thoughts and suggestions to: 

americanlegionpost622@gmail.com 





 


